
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 4/19/2017 3:38:12 PM
Subject: FW: Question?

See Hank’s response.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2017 3:38 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: Question?
 
Yes, we have a point-and-shoot (it’s basic) and a video camera (much nicer).
 
Just let me know when you need it.
 
hp
 
From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2017 3:36 PM
 
To: Page, Hank <hpage@aging.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Question?
 
Hank,
 
Does the Office on Aging have a camera to use to video or photograph events? If so would it be possible for office to 
borrow it? Thank you for your help.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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